
 This month is all about TEAMWORK and being PROUD to 

represent Alcott Elementary!! We are building a school 

environment that is safe, collaborative and supportive.  At Alcott, 

all classrooms use cooperative group seating arrangements so that 

students are able to work together on daily assignments and 

projects.  Not only does this type of collaboration hep students 

academically, it also helps them socially!  Students are learning 

how to work with people from different backgrounds and they are 

learning to respect each others individual differences!  We want 

our Owls to understand that we can all achieve more as a team!!  

Here are a few stories that you can share about team work and 

community building!!  GO TEAM ALCOTT!!! 
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September 7~ lunch time 

September 14~ 5-7pm 

September 19~ 9am 

Alcott 
Elementary 

Wraparound 
Support  

 
Families, please reach out to Mr. 

Hill if you are in need of any 
support  services! He is able to 

help with food, clothing, utilities, 
shelter and mental health 

referrals!  

https://youtu.be/rw9NstM1Q4E?si=NusQqb-hTW6sC07-
https://youtu.be/CV-vh1ABeDQ?si=Z0K--OMkRcxZYKO7
https://youtu.be/7xbPhVTiHrs?si=2wgk08DGcTxsQ6kA

